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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Planning Application SD22A/0114 at Applegreen, Naas Road Service Station, 

Tootenhill, Rathcoole, Dublin, D24DH00

 
 

From: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Monday 24 October 2022 13:58 
To: Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Aoife O’Connor Massingham <aoconnormassingham@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Planning Application SD22A/0114 at Applegreen, Naas Road Service Station, Tootenhill, Rathcoole, Dublin, 
D24DH00 
 
Dear Aoife,  
This application on existing Public Lighting and does not include a proposal for new street lighting. Therefore I have 
no comment on said application.  
Regards,  
Gráinne 
 
Gráinne Mowlds |Executive Engineer| 
Public Lighting 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department| 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24| 
gmowlds@sdublincoco.ie 

T +353 1 414 9000 Ext 4745 www.sdcc.ie 

 

 


